
         

  
 

Our Lady of Victory 
490 Charles Street 
Gatineau, Québec 

J8L 2K5 

THE TWENTY- SIXTH SUNDAY 
 IN ORDINARY TIME 

SEPTEMBER 28-29 - 2013 

St. Malachy 
3889 Route 315 
Mayo, Quebec 

J8L 3Z8 
   

Sunday 9:00 AM Celebration of the Eucharist Saturday 7:00 PM 
Pastor Father Gyanprakash Topno  

  Rectory 490 Charles Street, Gatineau, Québec J8L 2K5                                                                                                                             

Secretary Alma Miller 

Email olv@videotron.ca 
Office Hours Mondays &Thursdays, 1:00pm - 4:00pm  

 Tuesday & Wednesdays, 9:00 am - 11:00 am   
Telephone (819) 986-3763 

Fax (819) 961-3159 

Website www.stmalachyolv.com 

Reading 1 
Responsorial Psalm 

Reading II 
Gospel  

 
 
 
 
 

                         
                                 FOOD FOR THE WEEK 
 
Amos 6.1a, 4-7.  
Praise the Lord, O my soul! 
1 Timothy 6.11-16 
Luke 16.19-31 
 
This powerful prophecy of Amos, and the parable of Dives and Lazarus in today's gospel, are about thoughtless 
luxury, the enjoyment of riches without any sense of responsibility towards those who have little. 
 
Lord, keep me mindful of those that I can help. Keep me alert  to the needs around me and save me from the 
indifference of "those who feel secure". 
 

 
MASSES 

Saturday Oct. 05 St. Malachy @ 7:00 p.m. Rita Weatherdon (13th Ann) by Shirley, Roland & Philip Plouffe 
Bernadette Weatherdon by Virginia, Lorraine,Doris & Vivian Butler 

Sunday Oct. 06 OLV @ 9:00 a.m. Doreen Gorman by Nicole Charbonneau 

 
TO THE ENGLISH-LANGUAGE PARISHES AND COMMUNITIES OF THE ARCHDIOCESE: 
 Last spring, workshops were held in French to train lay men and women to lead Sunday Celebrations of the Word 
in parishes when a priest is not available to preside at the Eucharist. Archbishop Durocher has developed new guidelines 
for the diocese in this regard, and it is important that we all be on the same wavelength when it comes to this reality. 
 Archbishop Durocher is pleased to offer the same workshop for the English sector of our diocese. Each parish 
should designate a small team (three or four parishioners) who can participate in this training and be available to lead 
Sunday Celebrations of the Word when called to do so in their parish. These individuals are invited to attend the training 
session which will be held on Tuesday evening October 22nd at St. Aloysius Gonzaga Parish, 300 de l’Abbé-Murray St. in 
Gatineau. The meeting will start at 6:00 pm with a light lunch, courtesy of the Diocese. We’ll get down to business at 6:30 



and finish at 9:00 pm (we realize that a weekday evening is difficult for some, but the next Saturday which is free for 
Archbishop Durocher is January!). 
 The resource book which will guide our discussion is published by the CCCB under the title “Sunday Celebration of 
the Word and Hours”. Each parish should have at least one “ambo” edition (hard cover – larger format) as well as a couple 
of “study” editions (soft cover – smaller format) for individual members of the team. 

  +Paul-André Durocher 
 

Please Note:  The Diocese will need the names of participants no later than October 11th.  Please advise the Secretary of 
your interest so that she can coordinate everything with the diocese.  
 
SACRAMENTS:  If you wish to register your children for the Sacraments of Baptism, First Communion or Confirmation, 
you may contact the Parish Office at 819-986-3763, prior to October 6, 2013. 
 
SACRAMENT OF MARRIAGE: 
 Given the low numbers of engaged couples requiring English-language preparation in view of the sacrament of 
Marriage, the team that has been leading weekends over the past few years has decided to offer its program on an 
individual / small group basis. 
 Engaged couples will meet individually or in small groups with team couples over a period of time, according to a timetable 
that will be determined with them according to their availability. 
 Mrs. Ginette Delorme at the Diocesan Centre will act as contact person for this new format. All engaged couples 
wishing to prepare their Marriage in English should be directed to contact her by phone (819-771-8391, ext. 222) or by 
email at:    delormeg@diocesegatineau.org 

+ Paul-André Durocher 
Archbishop of Gatineau 

 
EUCHARISTIC  MINISTERS  FOR OLV: 
Our Lady of Victory has an urgent need for Eucharistic Ministers, Servers, Ushers and   
Lectors. If you or any one you know would like to help out in any of these areas please contact  Isabel 
Laframboise of the Liturgy Committee for more information. She may be reached at 819-986-3491. 
 
ST. GREGOIRE CEMETERY: 
 

Please note when you next visit the St. Grégoire cemetery you may notice that on certain monuments 
there is a small sign attached which states the following: Please communicate with us at 819-986-8585. 

If your monument or that of your deceased parents has such an attachment it is because there is a need 
to update your family file. The information required could be as simple as a change of address, or a new family 
contact person. 

It often happens that following a death, neither the family nor the designated contact person advises the 
cemetery coordinator of any changes to their file.   

If this is the case, please do not hesitate to arrange a meeting by contacting our office at 819-986-8585.   
The Cemetery Committee     
 

 
OUR WEEKLY OFFERINGS 

 
 At every weekend mass at Our Lady of Victory and St. Malachy, offerings are 
brought up to the altar.    Do you know what we do with the food collected? The non-
perishable food is delivered to the local food bank (La mie de l’entraide  at  
(422 Pine Street).  The Director of the food bank has recently advised us that the 
number of users has again increased – partly because many needy families have 
incurred extra costs related to the new school term, but also due to loss of employment 
and long waits for employment insurance to kick in, and many cases of sickness and 
related costs.  Another statistic is that there are more young adults who visit the food 
bank. 

 
 August, September, December and January are the busiest months at La mie de l’entraide .  If 
everyone donated just one (1) non-perishable from our cupboards every week, what a beautiful gesture that 
would be from our two parishes! 
 



 
    OLV NEWS: 
Thank You:  The Wardens, on behalf of all the parishioners, would like to thank the Knights of Columbus for 
their generous donation of Five Hundred Dollard ($500.00). 
Your continuous support is greatly appreciated.  
 
HARVEST SUPPER:   The Harvest Supper at OLV Church hall will be held on  
October 25, 2013.  Please reserve this date in your calendars. Tickets are now being sold at St. Malachy Parish 
in Mayo at 7:00 pm, on Saturdays, and at OLV on Sunday Mornings in Buckingham at 9:00 am. You may wish 
to purchase your tickets early and support this joint fundraiser by the two Parishes. 
Cocktails: 4:30 pm 
Dinner:     6:00 pm  
Adults:      $20.00 
Children:   $10:00 (6-12 years old) 
Children under 6 are FREE 
 
GARAGE SALE FUNDRAISER FOR THE 2014 CANCER RELAY:  
On October 5 and 6 there will be a GARAGE AND CRAFT SALE with homemade goodies, etc. for sale. This 
will be at Our Lady of Victory Church Hall from 9:00 am to 4:00 pm, with homemade goodies, etc. for sale. Each 
individual will have their own wares. Please help support our goal - to make cancer history. 
 
THE CHANTERELLE CHOIR FUNDRAISER: 
Reminder The choir "La Chanterelle" fall fundraising event is underway. To arrange to see a catalogue of 
available products, please contact Cheryl Cameron at 819-986-7828. 

 
 
 

 
 

WEEKLY RECEIPTS OLV ST. MALACHY 

Sept.14-15- (Sunday) $729.00 $279.00 
Sept.14-15 (needs of the Cdn. Church)         $11 0.00  
Sept 21-22(Sunday)  $450.00 $205.00 
Sept 21-22 (Fuel) $335.00  


